
-----Original Message----- 
From: Godici Nick [mailto:ngodici@bskb.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2006 10:17 AM 
To: AB93Comments 
Subject: Comments 

Attached are my comments on the proposed rule changes to limit continuing applications and the 
number of claims examined in an application. 
 
Nicholas P. Godici  
Birch, Stewart, Kolasch & Birch, LLP  
8110 Gatehouse Road, Suite 100 East  
Falls Church, Va. 22040-0747  
703 208-4039(direct)  
npg@bskb.com  
 














